
Monday, March 15, 2021 

To Whom it May Concern 

I am writing to notify you of  my intent to run for one of  the at-large director positions 
with the Indiana Academy of  Family Physicians.  

I have been involved with the IAFP for nearly 20 years. My initial taste of  Academy life 
was as Deeda Ferree’s Education Intern at the old office south of  465. I “organized” the 
CME portion of  the Summer Assembly in 2002 and 2003. I also worked with several 
Realtors to organize the search for our current office on the downtown circle. I have seen 
first hand how important the IAFP’s voice is to the future of  healthcare in Indiana. I look 
forward to serving the Academy.  

Sincerely yours, 

David “Nick” Dahl, DO 

Washington, IN 


